16/08/2021 Christmas Tree

Christmas Tree

From: cllr.delip@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk <clir.delip@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: Fri, 13 Aug, 2021 at 11:17

To: townclerk@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk

Hi Mark,

Hope you are well and settling in to your new role.

Libby (The previous Parish Council Clerk) from Longstanton Parish Council used to order the Northstowe
Christmas tree around now. As we are a newly formed council its now our responsibility. We need to order
one ASAP otherwise we wont get a big enough tree like last time. Builders helped pay for it last time, but
money used to usually come from parish council funds. If we are going for builders funds we will have to
apply in advance.

We need to discuss this at the next full Town council meeting. Could you please add ordering the Chirstmas
tree as part of our next agenda?

Many thanks
Have a great weekend :)

Shola
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